
TEMPORARY ARRANGEMENTS – PRIMARY KISS AND DROP 

The following map show where the road reconstruction will take place in 

the coming weeks. Most of this work is planned for the upcoming school 

holiday break but may commence in Week 10 and may extend in to the 

first weeks of Term 3. We will advise parents as soon as we are given 

definite dates.  

 

Current new road works behind the Church/College will mean a temporary change in 

procedures for Primary Kiss and Drop. We ask that all parents to support and follow 

these changes during this time and ensure that the set-out procedures are followed for 

the safety of all students. The College will keep parents informed as we know of further 

changes. We now have to think carefully about the Medical Centre and our neighbours. 

You may consider some alternatives: 

• Carpool with friends 

• Have your children catch the bus 

Thank you for your support through this time, 

Sue Dietrich 

Principal 

 

 

PRIMARY PROCEDURES DURING THE ROAD CHANGES 

• Primary parents will park in the lower carpark or outside the College eg Minnesota 

Road and walk in; 

• Parents are NOT to park in the main carpark as this will be full of staff cars and bus 

traffic; 

• Students to be collected by parents will be walked to the Creative Arts Driveway by 

the teacher on duty;   

• Students will sit in the Creative Arts Driveway area and wait for parents to walk in 

to collect them.  

• Children will not be allowed to walk into the carpark area on their own to meet 

parents at cars; 

• Secondary Kiss and Drop area will be used for morning Kiss and Drop for Primary 

students also but not for the afternoons. 

Secondary Kiss and Drop will 

ALSO become Primary Kiss and 

Drop for the MORNING only 

You are not able to 

park across the 

roundabout blocking 

traffic 

You will need to turn around at 

this top roundabout to leave the 

College from Kiss and Drop 


